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Serving the People of Uganda! 
Pastor Deo Mwanje’s  mission statement  says “doing what 

we can with what we have.” And that really describes the 

heart of Deo Ministries. The slum of Kosovo is truly a 

slum—poverty stricken, located in the low lying areas of 

the city. In the rainy season all that water runs into the low  

lying areas and hence flooding is a constant problem. Wa-

ter channels overflow, houses are flooded and people here 

sleep on the floors of their houses for the most part. Every-

thing is muddy to say the least. 

Deo Ministries, the school and the church are the only 

really safe places in this community. We count it a privilege 

to be able to stand alongside this ministry and help where 

we can. 

Our latest project 

was to fix a water 

problem before the 

rainy season began in 

October. Due to some 

difficulty with some 

neighbors, Pastor Deo 

was given the respon-

sibility to fix this 

problem even though 

he was not a part of 

the problem. But the 

water runoff ran di-

rectly onto the school 

compound and ran up against the side of one of the school 

buildings, structurally weakening it. So Deo’s task was to 

build a water channel that directed the water to the back of 

the property and into an existing water way through the 

community. In order to do that he 

had to tear down another building. Suffice it to say it’s a 

long story. 

But I am happy to report that the project is finished! The 

new water channel 

is completed and 

the new wall is 

built to enclose and 

ensure the safety of 

the children! 

God blessed us with 

a financial gift and 

we were able to di-

rect the funds to fix 

the bricks of the 

school building by putting 

stonework down the entire 

side of the building and re-

pair the gate at the en-

trance to the school. 

Little by little the school 

compound is being beauti-

fied. We’re so glad to be 

able to be a part of this 

awesome work. 

We are planning to take a 

team with us in April 2019. 

If you would like to come 

along and see the work first 

hand we would love to have 

you join us. We will be 

working with the children of Treasured Kids Primary 

School and hopefully doing another project to help con-

tinue making pro-

gress. Thank you 

again for your 

prayer and finan-

cial support! 

 

Love and Blessings! 

 

Ross & Jennifer 

The water channel is on the other side 

of this new wall 



 


